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IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

February 18, 2025 

KINGSTREE HIGH SCHOOL RECEIVES DONATION FROM THE FELECIAN CENTER 
 
 The Felecian Center of Kingstree, SC recently made a generous donation to the 
Parenting Program at Kingstree High School.  The Felecian Center donated new sweatshirts to 
the KHS Parenting Mickey’s Closet. Pictured are Sister Susanne, Sister Carol, Volunteer Cathy 
McClary and KHS Parenting Coordinator Michelle Patrick. 
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